## NOTICE CONCERNING PROPOSED RATE INCREASE OF FORT COLLINS-LOVELAND WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE IS GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-1001(2)(a), C.R.S., that the Board of Directors of the District shall consider increasing the District's water rates at an open public meeting to be held on September 23, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., at the offices of the District located at 5150 Snead Drive, Fort Collins, Colorado. Any interested party may appear at said time and place for the purpose of providing input, comments or objections to the Board regarding this matter. Information regarding the possible rate increase may be obtained from the office and within the proposed budget packet.

FORT COLLINS-LOVELAND WATER DISTRICT

By: Chris Pletcher
General Manager/Board Secretary

Published: fclwd.com and Transparency Notice located at sdaco.org

Published On: August 1, 2025